
November  23,,  I9I0.

Dear  Dr.  Schlechter:

I  have  already  written  to  a  number  of  my

friends  in  different  parts  of  the  country  asking  them  to  send

me  species  of  Primulaceae.  I  have  every  reason  to  believe  that

some  of  them  will  be  able  to  supply  some  of  your  desiderata.

Professor  Sargent  has  not  yet  answered  my  letter  regarding

Chinese  material,  but  I  am  sure  he  will  do  all  he  can  to  help.

In  a  few  days  I  shall  have  a  drawing  of

Pogonia  affinis  for  you.  If  there  are  other  species  of  which  you

want  sketches  please  let  me  know  as  I  shall  be  giad  to  help  you

in  every  way  I  seen.

Yours  sincerely,,

Ce thee uv “ly-z
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